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 BEACON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 Each term we will focus on a different value ñthe value this term is  

    Respect and Responsibility  

Friday 23rd November Newsletter Issue 11  

 Colour Donations  

Our school council have set up coloured donation tubs for Urban 

Outreach in order to continue supporting them during winter.   

We are so grateful for all the donations received so far and all    

children should bring home a letter today with further          

information.  

Dates for your Diary  

 

Tuesday 11th December  

EYFS Nativity 10am and 2.30pm  

 

Wednesday 12th December  

Christmas Lunch  

 

Tuesday 18th December  

KS1 Nativity (Y1 & Y2)  

10am and 2.30pm  

 

Thursday 20th December  

Reward trip to Wizard of Oz pantomime ñMacron Stadium  

 

 

School Closes for Christmas on Friday 21st December and 

reopens on Monday 7th January 2019  

Attendance  

 

 

 

Well done to Year 1 & 5 our joint attendance winners for last week!  

 Nursery  Rec Yr 1  Yr 2  Yr 3  Yr 4  Yr  5  Yr  6  

91.2  93.5  98 93.1  97.7  95 98 95 

 

Lantern Parade   

As part of Boltonõs Light Festival our Year 5 children have taken 

part in workshops to create Lanterns. Last night 8 children from 

the class took part in a Lantern Parade which formed part of the 

Bolton Town Centre Christmas Lights Switch On event.  Here are 

just a few pictures from the evening.  

 

House Points Donations 

Saturn 40  5 

Neptune 44  6 

Mars  50  18 

Jupiter  54  3 

Overall Winners Jupiter ñWell Done!  

  Healthy Schools  

We still have a number of children 

bringing unhealthy snacks and drinks 

to school.  Please support our 

Healthy Schools award and make sure that your child 

brings a healthy snack ð fruit or vegetable  -  we are   

aiming for a challenge of 5 a day ð more details to follow!  

  

 

Your child should bring home a letter tonight about our new 

communication system.  Initially we will be using the service 

to communicate via text and email and then in the new year 

we will be able to offer an online payment service via Parent-

mail for dinner monies etc.  
Winter Weather  

As we approach Winter and the chance of snow increases we 

wanted to remind parents that should snow force a school closure 

we will advise via text/email as early as possible on the day.  

Parents will also be notified via our facebook page and you can 

also view closures at  http://www.bolton.gov.uk/school -

information/school - closures  

11th Hour Play ñYear 6  

On Wednesday Year 6 went to Bolton Library and watched a 

play all about World War One. In the play there were 2  

soldiers, one German and One English. They acted out a scene 

from the First World War.  The play was about the last hour 

of the war and we found it funny.  The soldiers had 55 

minutes to be friends and enjoy meeting each other but in the 

last 5 minutes one of them had to be shot and had to dieé.  

Who would it be????     By Ellen Whatmough  
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Stars of the week 
19th November 18 

Proud Winners  
19th November 18 


